
Dear Members and Volunteers, 
 
Our Tri-Counties Section’s (TCS) 
September Workshop and 
Training Seminar will be held on 
Thursday, September 19th, 
2024 at the Ventura County 
Fairgrounds. Earn up to 4 
contact hours valid for CWEA 
TCP certificate renewal. We are 
always here to help grow your 
career. And with this 
September Workshop, we’re 
continuing to help you, our 
members with excellent class 
presentations and topic 
discussions. 

 
Be sure to visit with all our 
Generous Vendors. Vendor 
Exhibits will be open the morning 
of the workshop, during breaks, 
and lunch. A great lunch will be 
served, and we will wrap up the 
lunch with some fabulous door 
prize drawings.  
The training classes schedule 
will be available soon.  

 
Visit cwea.org/tcs for an update 
on this upcoming workshop and 
future events. 

 
Thank you for your continued 
support of our local CWEA Tri- 
Counties Section. 

 
Tri-Counties Section Board of 
Directors and Committee Chairs 

 

SEPTEMBER WORKSHOP 
2024 

Thursday, September 19th, 
2024 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

Ventura County Fairgrounds 
 

 
 

 
 

Class Presentations & Plant Tours 
Vendor Exhibits, Lunch & Door 

Prizes 

EARN UP TO 4.0 CONTACT HOURS 
 

Please register by  
September 11, 2024 

 
 

Find Future Training Events:  

Cwea.org/events  
 

 

Hosted by the CWEA Tri-Counties 
Section 

 
 

 

 


